
 

EXCHANGE CONTROL DEPARTMENT 

 

NO PAPER POLICY  

 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas and the Exchange Control Department remains committed to 

the implementation of a paperless environment and as such, we wish to remind the general 

public, and all stakeholders that the Department will not accept hard copies of documents. In 

addition, the Department will not be providing paper documents or correspondences.  

The Department is set to implement an online portal for applications in 2021, and in the 

interim, all documents relevant to matters processed by the Exchange Control Department 

should be sent via electronic email to the Department’s general mailbox address: 

ECD@centralbankbahamas.com  
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